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Mr. Stephen H. Hanauer
Vice-President
Technical Analysis Corporation
6723 Whittier Avenue
Suite 202 IN RESPONSE REFER
McLean, VA 22101 TO F01A-84-846

Dear Mr. Hanauer:

This is in response to your letter dated November 1, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), four
categories of information pertaining to the results of initial written
operator examinations taken by candidates of 15 listed plants.

Records which reflect the information you seek are being placed
in the NRC Public Document Room. You may obtain access to the records
by presenting a copy of this letter or by requesting folder F01A-84-846
in your name.

Portions of the records have been deleted in order to withhold the
names of individuals who took the exams because disclosure of this information
would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy. This
information is not within the scope of your request.

If you have any questions regarding this response, please telephone Dick
Lavinsat(301)492-9564.

Since ly,

-

. Felton, Director.

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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